Via Electronic and United States Mail 
November 14, 2016
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In the Matter of Puget Sound Energy Report Identifying its 2016-2025 Ten-Year Achievable Electric Conservation Potential and its 2016-2017 Electric Biennial Conservation Target Under RCW 19.285.040 and WAC 480-109-010

Dockets UE-152058 and UE-152042
Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are an original and one copy of Commission Staff’s Answer to PSE’s Petition Seeking Authority to Apply Excess Conservation Savings to Future Decoupling Conservation Target Shortfall, and Certificate of Service.
Sincerely,

ANDREW J. O’CONNELL
Assistant Attorney General 
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